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We are happy to report that by and large, Weston has been complying with our urgent requests 
to practice sound social distancing. We continue to work closely with our partners in 
neighboring communities, the local health district and state government to ensure we are 
providing Weston with the most comprehensive response possible. While we have not received 
news of any Weston residents who have tested positive for COVID-19, there are sure to be 
members of our community who have been exposed. Ultimately it is our personal responsibility 
and accountability to one another, through social distancing that will slow the spread of COVID-
19. 

Our friends at Peter’s Market continue to open their doors for us and keep us supplied. 
Remember, when shopping to keep plenty of distance between patrons, use sound hygiene 
practices and refrain from panic shopping and hoarding supplies. Peter’s is doing their best to 
keep their stock levels up and serve us well. The lunch box is providing curbside and doorstep 
pick ups for meals ordered and prepaid by credit card from 11 am to 7 pm. As of 8 pm on 
Thursday 03/19/2020, Governor Lamont has announced that the indoor portions of shopping 
malls, amusement parks and bowling alleys will be close to the public. 

TESTING DATA IN CONNECTICUT 
As of 4:30 p.m. on Monday, March 17, 2020 (State DPH Data) 
Total Number of Patients Who Tested Positive in Connecticut by County of Residence 
(Including presumptive positives) 68 
Fairfield County 48 
Hartford County 7 
Litchfield County 5 
New Haven County 8 

 


